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Florida’s Warmest Welcome

FINANCE DEPARTMENT

DATE: October 21, 2019

TO: Asceleta Hammond, City Cler

VIA: Greg Harrison, City Manager %/

VIA: Andrew Jean-Pierre, Finance Director

FROM: Karen Santen, Grants Coordinator

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF AN ORDINANCE APPROVING

THE EXECUTION OF A MASTER SUBSCRIPTION
AND SERVICE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH AND ECIVIS, INC;
PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING
AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please advertise the attached ordinance for public hearing at the November 12,2019
City Commission Meeting.

If you need additional information, please contact Karen Santen at extension 4926.
Thank you.
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